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 County/City COVID19 Workgroup 

 Karen Myers, Rick Konrad, Brian Snyder, Andrew Hime and Chris Pipinou 

  
DISCUSSION 
Main point of discussion was to share information on COVID19 operations, disruptions and supply chain 
demands:  

a. Karen (Harford) said they were in good shape.   
b. Rick (MWCOG) said they had no new updates and that they continue to wait on FEMA to 

release their orders.  MWCOG is currently looking to reopen the office after September 
1. 

c. Brian (Annapolis) said they have had some employees testing positive for COVID and 
they are addressing sanitizing requirements.  Would appreciate any processes in place 
to sanitize facilities.  Only recommendations were to see the CDC website.  They are 
sourcing Ryobi foggers, and expanding the small business reopening initiatives. 

d. Andrew shared that they are updating inventory levels, leased some new warehouse 
space and staying close to hospital actions related to PPE stocking levels and related 
actions. 

Action Items:  
None 

 


